
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hoo Ray!! What a Wonderful Pasta Dinner Event it was!! 

Give Yourself A Big Round Of Applause!! 

My dear friends in Christ, 

This week, I just wanted to take an opportunity to be grateful for everyone who 

helped make our Parish Pasta Dinner event such a huge success!!  

A big heart of thanks to those of you who devoted your time, effort and energy 

in doing all the things that were necessary to ensure that our parish pasta dinner 

went smoothly.   

Last Sunday, as I  looked around, I was filled with great joy to see so many 

friendly faces doing their part to offer our parish family the perfect atmosphere 

to come together and enjoy in happy fellowship.  

A big round of applause to each of you!! To those who worked behind the 

scenes, to our generous neighborhood vendors who donated vegetables, pasta, 

tomato cans, bread, olive oil, parmesan cheese, sodas, water, paper products, to 

all of you who participated in the 50/50, to all our workers, and organizers. 

Thank you for your overwhelming response to do “whatever is needed” for the 

good of your parish.   

I am humbled and honored to be the shepherd of your souls, my dear parishion-

ers. And I thank you from the bottom of my heart for your love, your participa-

tion and support.  

You know as well as I do that Father Anthony can’t do it all alone. It takes all of 

us to keep building up God’s Kingdom here at St. Gianna’s.  

So, let us thank God for His many blessings!! Let us pray for one another with 

gratitude and happy hearts. And let us keep working together for the Glory of 

God! May God bless you all! 

Fr. Anthony 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

W e extend our sincere appreciation to our sponsors, without 

whom Fr. Anthony’s pasta dinner  would not have been possi-

ble.   We invite you to support these community-minded people who 

were extremely generous.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


